Just in case you missed the email that was sent on 9/13.

Congratulations - You made it through your first week! This email is from your CTA
Unity Committee :) We just wanted you to know that the CTA appreciates your support
and if there are any questions or concerns that you may have - PLEASE see a building
rep ASAP! Tomorrow is the first SHIRT DAY of the year - break out your CTA shirt or
just wear black to show your support.

CTA SHIRT ORDER WEBSITE

There were 10 teachers randomly selected by the Unity Committee to receive
a special gift this first week! If you are one of the teachers listed below -
check your mailbox on Monday afternoon for a small token of appreciation.
Amanda Benker - CMS

Beth Brawn - HS

Kate Callahan - SH

Doug Dermott - HS

Theresa Fox - CC

Sharon Greenauer - MS

Kathryn Greene - LV

Kelly Goliszek - HS

Mark Kensy - HH

Chrishelle Leonard - CC

Remember, that you do make a difference in the lives of your students
every day - TOGETHER, we make learning a way of life.

Your CTA Unity Committee,
Deb Wehrlin & Katrina Judd
unitycta@gmail.com

PS - remember to look for upcoming unity events and join REMIND for shirt
day reminders!!






